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Doctor LEONARD REISSi,:AN, 4155 Wilkie Way, Palo Alto, 
Cllfornia, advised that he had lived in New Orleans for 
approximately 12 years and had resided at 1121 Pine Street, 
Now Orleans for five years. He said that he came to Palo Alto, 
California, to work at the Center for Advanced Study of 

'Behavioral Sciences, Stanford University, at the end of July, 1963. 

Doctor. REISSMAN related that he cannot recall ever 
having known LP's. HARVEY OSWALD. He said that he had studied 
'COWALDIs photograph, having seen same in the newspapers and 
on television, and had discussed OSWALD with his (HEISSMANIs) 
wife, and neither could recall ever having seen OSWALD. 

Doctor REISSYAN said that he never knew of the existence 
of a Fair Play for Cuba Committee CFPOC) in New Orleans, and 
had never had any connection in any way with any so-called left-
wino; organizations. He remarked that he was familiar with the 
people residing on Pine Street in New Orleans, and it was 
inconceivable to him that meetings of the PPCC could have been 
held within a two-block area -t-f his residence without him knowing 
about it. He pointed out that the people residing in that area 
were in his estimation, extremely conservative in their political 
vic.:point, and he could think of nr, one who would allow an 
organization of that nature to hpld meetin in his home. 
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A characterization of the Fair Play for Cuba committee 
is contained in the Appendix Page attached hereto. 	 ! 

' i 
Lieut. FRANCIS L. MARTELL°, New Orleans Police Department, 	! 

advised on November 29, 1963,. that while OSWALD was incarcerated 	i 
at New Orleans Police Departm.Lnt in August, 1963, OSWALD advised  
that FPCC meetings were held on Pine Street in New Orleans, but 	. I 
refused to give a specific address. MARTELLO further advised 
that FPCC literature had been found in the past in the 1000 block 
of Pine St., which is close to the former residence of Dr. LEONARD 
REISMAN. 
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